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 We hope you all had a good half term break. It’s been lovely to see the             

children back at school, excited and ready to learn for our last half term 

of year 2!  

      

Your child will need to bring in their collage clippings for RE by next 

Friday 13th June. Please send them in a named envelope to keep safe until 

they are needed. Ask your child’s teacher if you are unsure what they 

need.  

 

     

                 5 + 7 = 12                            5 + 8 = 13 

      5 + 9 = 14                                                   6 + 8 = 14 

Please encourage your child to practise these Learn Its at home. 

 
This week in phonics we have been learning to add the prefix dis- 
onto root words. These are the list of words children will be tested 
from on Friday 13th June: dislike, disconnect, disappear, dishonest, 
disagree, disqualify, disappoint, disobey, heard, early. 

 
 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you 

need an extra copy, please ask the class teacher. Please return homework 

with your child’s name on and in their folders. Homework should be 

returned by Wednesday.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

The Year 2 team 

 

  

 


